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         Daniel and Michelle Jones      

“For we are labourers together with God” I Corinthians 3:9 

           Missionaries to the Rio Grande Valley and Mexico              

 November 21, 2019   

Dear Praying Friends, 

 

Thanksgiving is just around the corner, and Michelle and I are thankful for God’s grace in our lives and in the ministry  

He has given us.  We are thankful for the help Melissa Houston has been in our ministry. 

And we are so thankful for all of you who pray and give so faithfully so that we can continue to serve Him!   

Never do we take for granted your sacrifice for the Lord’s work in Mexico, the Rio Grande Valley and the world!  

Keep us in your prayers regarding our health.  Both of us are feeling fine, and Michelle is still undergoing tests and exams 

as far as her epilepsy is concerned.  Pray God will give both us and to the doctors that she is seeing wisdom.  

September brought special events such as Michelle’s birthday (she is 61!), baptismal services, and the celebration of 

Mexico’s independence with many dressing in typical outfits! (See picture below, far left.) 

Going door to door, to spread the gospel of Jesus Christ, has had its challenges, but we are happy to report to you that 90% 

of McAllen has received a tract from our church and we have also taken the gospel to Mission, Alamo, Edinburg, Pharr, 

Alamo, Donna and Weslaco! (See pictures below, center-left - Fidelmar, a new Christian winning his first soul to the Lord!) 

In the month of October we had our Missions Month, with missionaries representing Mexico, Spain, Colombia and Africa 

giving their presentations.  Our faith promise missions giving was 18,335.  This year our faith promise is 27,400! (Below is 

one of the international supper tables, the choir led by Melissa, & the congregation.) We also celebrated my 64th birthday!    

Very special things are happening in November, with our “Census for Serving in 2020”, Thanksgiving banquet, and the  

preparations for Christmas and future growth. 

Indeed, the harvest is plenteous but the laborers are few, pray for more laborers! (Mt. 9:37-38).  Please take time to read the 

Institute Prayer letter, it will bring joy to your soul! 

No property as of yet, but the property fund continues to grow, we now have over $110,000!  We went to see a place, but 

our men told me that we would have to do about a year’s work before even being able to get into the building!  Thanks to 

Mrs. Pruitt and the Friendswood Baptist church in Friendswood, Texas for donating funds towards the property!  

God bless you during this Thanksgiving season, and may He pour out His blessing at Christmas and the new year of 2020!                                                                                                 

 

Prayer requests: God’s guidance in buying property, His guidance in growing where we are, and souls saved!   

In Him,  

 

 

 
Daniel and Michelle Jones  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Received in September and October of 2019 
 

$_________________ - Thank You! ¡Muchas Gracias! 
 

Going and Giving for the Gain of the Gospel 

     


